
As we look back at 2015, VIPsvet continues to be blessed to be able to help all kinds of animals. We have 

experienced great results with many success stories. It is such a pleasure to get to know our clients and 

their wonderful pets.  Please visit our Facebook page or website to read some of these stories. 

__________________web link 

We are very thankful for all the referrals shared by our satisfied clients. Thank you! 

VIPsvet also was honored to be featured in the Entrepreneur 101: Corridor Business Journal. See that 

story when you visit the website on the scroll on the right side of the home page. 

February is Dental Month and we run a special on equine teeth floats in February. See the sidebar of this 

newsletter for more info. 

As we leave winter behind and spring is around the corner, Vips will enter our busy season. During 

March through November we typically book two weeks out. We do our best to book recheck 

appointments during your appointment or within a few days.  It is best to schedule the appointment and 

have to cancel later than not to get on the schedule for 2-4 weeks. Thank you for understanding. 

We look forward to an exciting and successful 2016 for everyone! 


